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27/06/2023 
  
Dear parents and carers of ___________________ 
 
 
Safari room change 
 
We would like to inform you of some exciting news regarding your child’s nursery room.  
 
From September, our term-time Safari room will be able to move to the room that is 
currently used by Stepping Stones nursery. This nursery room is located between the 
school reception classrooms and the school office. This room will be similar to Safari and 
our other nursery rooms in appearance, resources and set-up. This room benefits from 
direct access to the fantastic outdoors area which is used by all of our nursery rooms, and 
is closer to the 3 other nursery rooms and nursery office too.  
 
This room change will also mean that our Safari room will no longer be a dual purpose 
room that is shared with out of school club, as it will be set up and used only by the nursery. 
Therefore, nursery children will be able to take greater ownership of their nursery 
environment.  
 
If you would like to have a look at the September Safari room, we will welcome you to take 
a look Monday 14th to Friday 18th August between 9 and 10am or 3 and 4pm. We can show 
you the outside of the room before this week, but it will still be used solely by Stepping 
Stones nursery until August. We will likely update our social media platforms and website 
with photos of the room when it has finished being set up. 
 
From September, children and staff currently attending Stepping Stones nursery will also be 
able to join Hythe Bay Nursery in this room. We will still call this room Safari room, but we 
may also refer to it informally as Stepping Stones.  
 
If you have any questions, suggestions or comments, please let us know, either in person, 
via phonecall or by email. Our contact details are listed at the bottom of this letter. Thank 
you. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Hythe Bay Nursery leadership team  
 
Vicki – Nursery Manager 
Radka – Deputy Manager 
Amy – Safari (term-time) room leader 
Shane – SENCO and Farm room leader  
Danielle – Garden room leader 
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